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Please can I remind all parents and carers to re-
main on the playground before and after school. 
Your child(ren) will be brought to the playground 
after any club. We have children changing in-
doors after clubs and need to safeguard against 
anyone walking in to the building. If you would 
like to speak to a member of staff please contact 
the school office to arrange an appointment if 
you are unable to see them on the playground. 
Mr Davies 

Free Training for families 
North Yorkshire Coast Oppor-
tunity Area have teamed up 
with Rock Star Maths and are 
prioritising work on boosting numeracy 
skills - to offer some free training and a 
competition for all families and schools 
along the North Yorkshire coast between 
Whitby and Filey. 
 
They are offering short informal sessions 
for parents on how to support children 
aged 5 to 9 as they learn the times tables. 
Suitable for parents with all levels of 
maths confidence.  Sign up for free train-
ing at:  

https://ttrockstars.com/page/nycoa 

Host Family 

Miss Blott, a German Exchange 
Teacher is planning to visit our 
school from the 16th to the 24th 
March.   

We were hoping that one of our 
families would be able to host 
Gilda during her stay.   

You will receive a small mone-
tary donation for this.  If you are 
interested please see Mr Davies. 

PTA Bonus Ball  

The bonus ball on Saturday was 
Number 12. Mags Cox won 
£16.00. 
Please remember to keep up with your  
payments. It could be you on Saturday!  
If anyone would like to join please see  Mrs 
Mathewson. All monies should be given to the 
school office. 

Week commencing the 18th 
February 2019 Mr Davies 
will be in school on  Mon-
day, Thursday and Friday. 

Future Dates 
Friday 22nd Feb—Open Afternoon 
Friday 22nd Feb—Achievement assembly  
Friday 22nd Feb—Break up  
Mon 4th March—School opens 
Tues 5th March—Pancake day 

Follow us on twitter 
@SnaintonSchool  

Drawing & Tag Rugby After School Club 

Please note that Drawing and Tag Rugby next 
week is now on Wednesday 20th February in-
stead of Tuesday due to staff meetings.  This will 
be the last Tag Rugby session.  Thank you to Mr 
Dawson for running this club. 

Trophies 
Please return School trophies on 
Monday in preparation for 
Achievement Assembly in 
School on Friday at  




